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September 2025 Board Report 
Napi’s Vision Statement:  

Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best education for all our 
children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure. 

Napi’s Mission Statement:  

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the highest achievement of all 
students, both academically and behaviorally. 

Back To School Water Day 
A huge shout-out to Napi’s TA and Specialists Team for coordinating the first Water Day event of the 25-26 
school year!  Students enjoyed the afternoon engaging with each other and playing at the various activities!   

  

 



   

 
Open House 

Shout-out to Napi’s Team for hosting a wonderful Open House on August 20th!  Shout-out to the students and 
parents for their participation!  Students met their teachers and received a backpack with school supplies.   

 
First Week of School 

Students enjoyed the first week of school participating in team-building activities, social-emotional activities, 
and learning safety processes and routines for inside and outside of the classroom.  Thank you to Mrs. Hoyt for 
creating fun back-to-school dress-up themes for the first seven days of school!  

 
 

  



 

 
 

 

 
 

Instructional Coach--Submitted by Mrs. Wagner 
The first few weeks of August saw the Napi SBE committee preparing for the upcoming school year.  We 
worked on aligning our standards to instruction in ELA, writing, math, science, and social studies.  Pacing 
guides were created, and the Padlet was populated with valuable information regarding the beginning of the 
school year.  Staff were able to prepare for the first two weeks of instruction, allowing for all routines and 
procedures to be put in place.  All three new teachers at Napi Elementary School were in attendance during SBE 
week, which provided us an opportunity to meet and discuss my role and responsibilities as the Instructional 
Coach.  Things are off to an excellent start to the new school year!  Welcome Back! 

 
Counseling Center--Submitted by Mr. Andreas/Ms. Roberts 

The school year is off to a good start and we would like to welcome Ms. Joetta Roberts to the counseling team 
as our Social Emotional Learning (SEL) Specialist.  Ms. Roberts brings a counseling background from multiple 
agencies and years of experience in our community and will provide SEL instruction to all of the students at 
Napi Elementary.  Welcome, Ms. Roberts! 
 
It is currently the first week of the 2025-26 school year and we already have the Second Step Classes going for 
all 4th and 5th grade students as part of the specials’ rotation.  We will be focusing on the topic of Empathy & 
Respect for the first quarter of the school year, and the students will participate in 10 lessons on the subject.  
Additionally, we are helping students with lockers and making sure they know our safety/emergency procedures 
in the building. 
 
Starting the Wednesday after Labor Day, both Ms. Roberts and I will be working with the Building Secretary 
and Attendance Specialist to try and get all students back to school.  Mrs. Birdrattler will be printing a list of all 
students who have not shown up for school yet, and we will be making phone calls and running out enrollment 
packets to get them in school as soon as possible.  We are hoping that by being proactive, we can maximize the 
time that each student spends learning in the classroom. 
 



Sports--Submitted by Ms. CalfBossRibs 
 
We are fortunate to have  as the Napi Activities Coordinator for the school year!  To Mishayla CalfBossRibs

date, she has provided the following information regarding Napi Sports.   
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